

Senator Bonacic Honors EMS Professionals Killed in the Line of Duty

JOHN J. BONACIC May 17, 2016

ISSUE: EMS, FIRST RESPONDERS



(Albany, NY)- Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) attended and delivered remarks today, at the annual Emergency Medical Services Memorial Dedication Ceremony in Albany. Bonacic was joined by members of the legislature, honored guests, and EMS professionals from around the state to pay respect to the men and women who keep us safe in our communities. This year, the names of Thomas V. Giammarino, William C. Olsen, Douglas Mulholland, Luis de Pena, Jr. of FDNY EMS, and Barry Miller of the Bergen Fire Department, and Ralph E. Oswald of the Hampton Bays Volunteer Ambulance, were added to the

memorial wall.